
 

 

 

PRE PRIMARY DEPARTMENT 

SESSION 2019-20 

WINTER FUN  

 



 

“Take a leap of faith and begin this wondrous 

new year by believing.” The future belongs to those 

who believe in the beauty of their dreams.”  

 

Dear Parent, 

Winter Vacations are here!!! .As we usher in the New Year 

2020, a few vital suggestions are listed below to make the 

vacations more exciting and fruitful than ever before:  

 

 Keep at least half an hour a day for sharing 

experiences with your child.   

 Encourage your child to speak in English. Fix an hour in 

a day when you communicate with your child only in 

English. ’  

 Narrate your child short stories on a regular basis and 

encourage them to retell the same in their words. 

 Let your child draw and colour, paint, mould and create 

with plasticine, play with toys and puzzles etc.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

“The greatest gifts you can give your children are the 

roots of responsibility and the wings of 

independence.”- Denis Waitley 

 Restrict his or her television watching, or getting 

engaged over Mobile for long hours. 

 To recapitulate the concepts done in the class, make a 

routine for your child and involve them in practice 

work every day.  

 Develop self help skills: Let your child dress and feed 

on his/ her own. ’  

 Make them understand the importance of cleaning 

his/her room and putting away toys and belongings 

after use. ’  

 

 



 

           Donate toys and old clothes 

Encourage your child to share things with others.  

Nothing will teach sharing as easily as donating toys 

and clothes to families in need. It will be a life lesson 

for them that will last a life time.  

 

Reading Books About Sharing 

 

Books are powerful to children, because it helps them 

see how things look in their own world. A great 

activity to help cultivate a love of sharing with your 

children is to spend time reading them. 

Books will help them learn to identify what sharing 

looks like.     



 

 

Love is the greatest gift that one generation 

can leave to another.”-Richard Garnett 

 

Grandparents and grand children share a special 

bonding with each other.   Let your little ones 

spend more time with their grandparents, initiate 

free conversations and have story telling 

sessions.   

 

The students will be asked to narrate a story in 

their own words, when the School reopens after 

the winter vacations.  



 

Last, but not the least, all the concepts done 

in the class needs to be recapitulated.  

Pre School Students can work upon the correct 

formations of letters and numbers done so 

far, for a better learning.  

Pre Primary Students are being provided with 

‘Bridging the gap’ worksheets for recapitulation 

of the concepts done. The same needs to be 

worked upon by the students under your 

constant guidance.  

Looking forward to a fruitful year ahead. 

 

Regards   

 

 

 


